
                     

  

 

 

 

 

 

 The World in Our Hands 

Routines 
Physical Education 

Friday will be our PE day. At 

the start of term please bring 

your PE kits; these will be 

kept at school.  
 

 

 

Forest School 

We will have forest school 

sessions on a Friday morning. 

Please ensure your child 

arrives wearing forest school 

kit, with their school uniform 

in a bag. 

 

General Reminders 

Please make sure that your 

child has a named water 

bottle and jumper in school. 

Please make sure that your 

child has a named coat and 

wellies in case of bad 

weather. 

 

 

 

YEAR 1 
MISS BECKETT, MISS 

LEAKE, MRS BELL AND MRS 

AMOR 

 

Welcome back everyone, we hope you had a restful Easter holiday. 

Our focus for this term is The world in our hands, and as part of 

our geography topic we will be looking at what it is like to live in 

Shanghai. 

The main texts that we will be reading are: ‘The Knight who Wouldn’t 

Fight’ by Helen and Thomas Docherty and ’10 Things I can do to help 

my world’ by Melanie Walsh. 

You will find more details of the children’s leaning on the topic web 

and knowledge organizers which are also posted on the ‘Comms’ page 

of the school website. 

Homework 

Your child will get 3 new reading books every week and we ask that 

they read at least 3 times per week at home. Children are also 

working through the maths homework books – one workout per week, 

starting from Summer 1. 

You will also have either handwriting practice or spellings set based 

on your child’s phonics group. 

We will also be sending home some phonics sounds and words to 

practice. Please practice these as regularly as possible with your 

child in preparation for the Y1 phonics screening check. 

 

If you have any questions or queries please communicate with us 

through Seesaw or via the school office. 

Thank you, 

Miss Beckett and Miss Leake 

 

 

http://www.stmarystetbury.com/we-are-st-marys/forties-to-noughties

